Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net



Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

30th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Transition and Information Evening

Normally, at this time of year, I would be inviting you to attend a Transition and Information Evening on the school site as we lay out what the year ahead is going to look like. Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions and guidance, we are unable to have these meetings face to face on the school site. However, we have recorded the session and you can access this recording by following this link: https://youtu.be/BwP8jKDes1c

In this session we provide the following information:

- Information on Key resources to support your child's learning
- Character and culture
- Assessment details
- Work expected at home

In the past, this meeting has proved invaluable in communicating to parents the requirements of the various courses being studied by students. It is hoped that it will enable the school, parents and students to pull together to achieve the highest possible results for each individual and prepare them for the next step along their learning pathway.

If you have any questions, after the presentation, please contact one of the people highlighted in the video.

Yours faithfully

Mr Mammen

Senior Deputy Headteacher

annen

Miss Edwards

(Adward)

Year Progress Leader



















